
 

December 3, 2024 

November 2024 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers, 

 
Here are notifications sent last month. You can read these notifications and other past 
notifications here: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/news   
  

• November 1: October 2024 Notification Summary 
• November 4: Continuing Medical Education (CME) Spotlight Diabetes Awareness 
• November 6: Scheduling Policy for NEMT Services 
• November 8: Doula Services Now Require Diagnosis Codes 
• November 8: Billing and Claims Changes for Skilled Nursing Facilities, Subacute 

Facilities, and Intermediate Care Facilities for Individuals with Developmental 
Disabilities 

• November 15: Reminder of Prohibition of Billing Qualified Medicare Beneficiaries 
(QMBs) 

• November 22: Important Updates to California’s Whole Child Model Program 
• November 22: November 2024 Behavioral Health Provider Availability Reminder 

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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